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Tualatin- Sherwood Rd 

(from Teton Ave to 

Sherwood) 

Cipole Road is closed north of Tualatin-Sherwood Road through February 15th as the 

County’s contractor extends the big new water line along Tualatin-Sherwood Road 

across the Cipole Road intersection. 

Washington County’s contractor is adding travel lanes and pathways along Tualatin-

Sherwood Rd from Teton Ave west into Sherwood.  They are also building a new 66” 

water line to carry Willamette River water to Beaverton, Aloha, and Hillsboro. They are 

now working on excavation along the north side of Tualatin-Sherwood Road for the 

widened roadway and pathway.  Delays likely.  

More information is on the Washington County website at Tualatin-Sherwood Road 
(Langer Farms Parkway to Teton Avenue) | Washington County, OR 
(washingtoncountyor.gov)  and Road closure / traffic information at Road Closures & 
Traffic Advisories | WC-ROADS 

Tualatin-Sherwood Rd 

and Nyberg St from 

Martinazzi to I-5 

Activation of the minor modifications to the traffic signal is scheduled next week. The 

minor modifications to the traffic signal facilitate bike safety at the intersection of Nyberg 

St with the I-5 Southbound Ramps.  Delays possible. 

67th, 68th Avenues and 

Sagert Street 

The contractor will be installing new raised curb to provide a separate walkway/ bikeway 

on the Sagert Street bridge over I-5 when the weather is dry enough and warm enough 

for the epoxy to stick properly.  Vehicle travel lanes have been narrowed for pedestrian 

space and safety.   

Boones Ferry Rd from 

Tualatin-Sherwood Rd to 

Sagert St and from Ibach 

St to Iowa Dr 

A contractor is replacing a damaged sewer line near the intersection of Boones Ferry Rd 

at Warm Springs St.  This will be followed by pouring the new sidewalk and curb ramps in 

the next couple of weeks. Delays possible. 

Construction starts in March for a new traffic signal pole on the southwest corner of 

Boones Ferry Rd and Avery St to accommodate a short right turn lane for eastbound 

traffic on Avery St turning right to head south on Boones Ferry Rd. More information is at 

www.boonesferrycorridor.com. 

Herman Rd (Tualatin Rd 

to Teton Ave) 

On Saturday February 10th, the contractor will pave the driveway connection to the 

industrial buildings on the north side of Herman Road.  The contractor has built the new 

sidewalks and is continuing to work along the north side of the road building stormwater 

treatment planters.  Delays possible.  
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Plambeck Gardens - 

Boones Ferry Rd south of 

Norwood Rd 

A developer is constructing the Plambeck Gardens affordable housing complex on the 

East side of Boones Ferry Road south of Norwood Road and south of Horizon Church.   


